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Ms. Donna Warnock
Post Office Box 6098, Teall Station IN RESPONSE REFER
Syracuse, NY 13217 TO FOIA-80-288

Dear Ms. Warnock: '

This is in partial response to your letter dated May 21, 1980 in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all
NRC records pertaining to the Coalition for a Non-Nuclear World, its
member organizations, and/or nuclear protests held nationally and internationally
during the period between March 25, 1980 and April 30, 1980.

The NRC does not aaintain files on organizations. Enclosed, however, as
listed in the Appendix, are copies of records which the staff has identified
as being subject to your reque;t.

We have been advised by our Divisio1 of Security that they have several
documents on file which pertain to your request. As soon as our office
receives them we will respond further.

Since el

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Adninistration

Enclosures: As stated
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APPENDIX

1. Preliminary notification of Safeguards event - PNS-80-01 (Dated 3/26/80)

2. Preliminary notification of event or unusual occurrence - PNO-II-80-49
(Dated 3/28/80)

3. J. R. Birmingham Co. Report to NRC ' Subject: Nuclear Protest in Washington
(Dated 4/28/80)
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